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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
County of Kaua‘i, State of Hawai‘i

4444 Rice Street, Suite 275, Lthu‘e, Hawai‘i 96766
TEL (808) 241-4992 FAX (808) 241-6604

February 25, 2016

The Honorable Senator Rosalyn H. Baker
Honolulu, Hawai‘i 96813
Via email to: senbaker@capital.hawaii.gov

SUBJECT: SUPPORT FOR THE NOMINATION OF LOREN TANIGAWA TO THE
BOARD OF CERTIFICATION FOR OPERATING PERSONNEL IN
WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANTS

Dear Senator Baker:

This letter is to indicate that the County of Kaua‘i, Department of Public Works, Wastewater
Management Division fully supports the nomination of LOREN TANIGAWA for the State of
Hawai‘i Board of Certification for Operating Personnel in Wastewater Treatment Plants.

It has been my privilege to work with Mr. Tanigawa for the last ten years, and he is highly
dedicated and professional, and knowledgeable about the skills and requirements necessary for
proper operation and maintenance of public wastewater treatment works. His nomination for
reappointment to the Board is an excellent choice; during his tenure in this highly important
Board, he has always represented the best interests of the environment and the People of the
State of Hawai‘i.

If you have any questions please contact Mr. Edward Tschupp at (808) 241-4084 or by email at
etschupp@kauai.gov .

Very truly yours,

=

EDWARD TSCHUPP, Chief
Wastewater Management Division

An Equal Opportunity Employer
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The Honorable Senator Rosalyn H. Baker
Honolulu, Hawai‘i 96813
Via email to: senbaker@capital.hawaii.gov

SUBJECT: SUPPORT FOR THE NOMINATION OF LOREN TANIGAWA TO THE
BOARD OF CERTIFICATION FOR OPERATING PERSONNEL IN
WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANTS

Dear Senator Baker:

The intent of this letter is to identify the County of Kaua‘i, Department of Public Works,
Wastewater Management Division’s support for the nomination of LOREN TANIGAWA for the
State of Hawai‘i Board of Certification for Operating Personnel in Wastewater Treatment Plants.

Mr. Tanigawa is a valuable member of our division whose knowledge, dedication, and
supervision is important for the performance of the Lihu‘e Wastewater Treatment Plant. He has
previously been appointed and served on the board and we appreciate the work and
representation he provides. I support Mr. Tanigawa’s nomination for reappointment to the
Board.

Feel free to contact me at (808) 241-4083 or jkagimoto@kauai.gov if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

W

JASON KAGIMOTO, Engineer VI
Wastewater Management Division

An Equal Opportunity Employer
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February 25, 2016

The Honorable Senator Rosalyn H. Baker
Honolulu, Hawai‘i 96813
Via email to: senbaker(@capital.hawaii.gov

SUBJECT: SUPPORT FOR THE NOMINATION OF LOREN TANIGAWA TO THE
BOARD OF CERTIFICATION FOR OPERATING PERSONNEL IN
WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANTS

Dear Senator Baker:

The intent of this letter is to identify the County of Kaua‘i, Department of Public Works,
Wastewater Management Division’s support for the nomination of LOREN TANIGAWA for the
State of Hawai‘i Board of Certification for Operating Personnel in Wastewater Treatment Plants.

Mr. Tanigawa is a valuable member of our division whose knowledge, dedication, and
supervision is important for the performance of the Lihu‘e Wastewater Treatment Plant. He has
previously been appointed and served on the board and we appreciate the work and
representation he provides. I support Mr. Tanigawa’s nomination for reappointment to the
Board.

Feel free to contact me at (808) 241-4994 or ltabata@kauai.gov if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

LYME TABATA
Acting County Engineer

An Equal Opportunity Employer
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